
A few moles were exterminated at the start of 2022 season. 

We now have only one set of mobile nets, but they will need repair at the start of next season, 

new wheels and netting (Matthew Martin has some netting) will be needed. 

Motorway type barriers around the nets seem to have deterred the deer, no incidents with deer 

getting entangled in the nets in 2022. 

Clubhouse external wood needs a coat of paint at the start of 2023 season. 

Some overhanging tree branches need cutting on boundary: Action: John Osborne 

  

 


